
Report 

Department of Computer Science, Aggarwal College Ballabgarh on the fifth and 

final day of Five day Workshop (from 14 Nov-18 Nov 2022) themed on 

"Employment Prospects in Advance Computer and Animation Business" organized 

a talk on VFX effects and their growing popularity and how students can make a 

career in it. The workshop is organized in association with the "Maya Academy of 

Advanced Cinematics" popularly known as MAAC. The college keeps conducting 

such type of activities under the able guidance of Principal Dr. Krishan Kant 

Gupta. The session started with a welcome speech by Dr. Sachin Garg, Dean 

Department of Computer Science. Dr. Sanjeev Gupta (Incharge Wing 

III)motivated the students about growing job prospects in the media industry. He 

also informed the students that the college has MoU with MAAC and MAAC will 

offer all possible help to students as regard jobs and placements in this sector. The 

stage was conducted by Dr. Pooja Gupta.  

Mr. Ankit Bhatia, Production Expert and Mr. Nikhil Kashyap, Assistant Faculty, 

MAAC were the keynote speakers in today’s session. Mr. Ankit Bhatia told about 

media production in 3D animation and various courses offered by MAAC. Movies 

and animations were very effective in this workshop to generate maximum interest 

and curiosity among the students. A total of 120 students benefitted from this 

workshop. The session was highly interactive and ended with a vote of thanks by 

Ms. Poonam Sharma. All the faculty members of the Computer Science 

Department including Ms. Shikha Arora, Ms. Parul, Ms. Nisha and Ms. Madhu 

attended the workshop. 

Due to the effort of Dr. Shilpa Goel, Convener and Dr. Sachin Garg, Dean 

Department of Computer Science , this workshop proved to successful and 

worthwhile.  

 


